
05.02.2024
Dear Parents and carers,

Re: World Book Week - March 4th to March 7th

We are delighted to announce that, starting on March 4th, we will be immersing ourselves in the
magical world of books during our World Book Week celebrations! This week-long event is
dedicated to fostering the joy and value of reading among our students.

Throughout the week, our students will engage in a variety of special book-related activities. We
encourage you to join in the excitement by discussing your child's favourite books. We will be holding
a competition in school, to see who could read in the most unusual place! Please send in photographs
of your child reading in the funniest and weirdest place that you can find to
office@livingstone-aspirations.org before the 5th March 2024.

In preparation for this exciting week, we are also inviting our children to take part in a ‘Sponsored
Readathon’ to raise funds for our Primary Library and to enable us to purchase new books for all
children to enjoy. Please find attached the sponsorship form should your child wish to take part.

On the 27th February 2024, scholastic will be in to sell books to you and your children. The book
fair after school 3.15-4.00pm, please come to the main entrance of the Gold Building to choose some
books for your children. The book fair will be with us for the week until 5th March 2024 and the
more books you buy, the more money you will raise for our school to buy some new books. Please
click here for more information on the Scholastic Book Fair.:

mailto:office@livingstone-aspirations.org
https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/99/0b/scholastic-book-fair-invite-spring-24-2238488.pdf?_gl=1*1np74gn*_ga*MTcyNjQ5NzU1OS4xNzAyMjA4OTk0*_ga_NB70H7NPT8*MTcwNTkzMjk2OC41LjEuMTcwNTkzMjk3MS41Ny4wLjA


Monday 04.03.2024:

Each class will design and dress their class door as their favourite book for the week ahead!

The book fair will be at school for you to buy some new books (3:15-4:00pm - please enter via the
main entrance of the Gold Building).

Tuesday 05.03.2024:

Classes will share their photographs from our weirdest and wackiest places to read competition.
Three winners will be announced and have the opportunity for hot chocolate and cake with Mr
Tharme and Mrs Joiner.

FINAL DAY: The book fair will be at school for you to buy some new books (3:15-4:00pm - please
enter via the main entrance of the Gold Building).

Wednesday 06.03.2024:

Teachers will share a ‘Masked reader video’ for children (and parents) to guess the teachers (50p
entry to guess via the office). The winners will receive hot chocolate and cake with Mr Tharme and
Mrs Joiner.

Thursday 07.03.2024:

Children are invited to dress up and come to school as their favourite book character.

Friday 08.03.2024:

‘The Tiger Who Came to Tea’ cake sale @ 2:45pm at the collection point (donations from
Primary parents welcome via the Primary Office please).

To further encourage their reading journey, each child will be receiving a £1 World Book Day Book
Token. These tokens can be redeemed for one of TEN specially selected £1 World Book Day books
or used to receive £1 off any book priced at £2.99 or more. We believe this initiative will not only
provide our students with the opportunity to explore new stories but also inspire a lifelong love for
reading.

World Book Week is a wonderful occasion for us to come together as a school community and
celebrate the magic of storytelling. We hope you will join us in making this week memorable for our
students. Thank you for your ongoing support, and we look forward to sharing the joy of reading
with our young learners.

Warm regards,

The Primary Team


